
                          (Some) of what’s been happening this week 

 

• Monday – our Christmas Shop has been open all week, the presents chosen and 

wrapped by the helpful elves. The presents have been sent home today so please let us 

know if there are any missing items so we can rectify. We have raised £401 to go to Ben 

Smith for his USA 2020 challenge.  

• Wednesday – Well done to the boys who played football away to St Dennis. 

• Wednesday – Friday Beacons, FS2, Y1 and 2 Christmas Plays were performed beautifully. 

• Thursday – Saints Southwest visited us to provide Y4, FS2, Y3 & Y5 football skills 

workshops. 

• Thursday – Y6 visited Lanhydrock House for a Victorian Day. 

• Thursday – Our after school dance club performed as part of a show of Dance Republic 2 

dancers. They were brilliant! 

  

 



 

(Some) of what is happening next week 

• Monday – 2.30pm Y3/4 performance. You are welcome to join us from 2pm for a cup of 

mulled wine and a mince pie. 

• Tuesday – FOSB donated Planetarium visit. There is an after-school 3.45pm session which will 

be different to that during the day. Parents with children are welcome to this for a charge of 

£4 per adult £2 per child. 

• Wednesday – 10am Nine Lessons and Carols service at St Breock Church led by Y6. If driving to 

the Church please can you use the road from the Marks and Spencer junction to avoid traffic 

down Whiterock Road where we will be walking.  

• Thursday – Christmas Craft morning. Please let class teachers know if you are available to 

help. 

• Thursday – Reading Partner Present Exchange. 

• Friday – Class Christmas Party Day – children may come to school in party clothes. Please 

ensure children wear flat shoes, no jewellery and clothes are suitable for changing quickly at 

the swimming pool if in Y5 or Y6. 

• Friday 20th December last day of the Autumn Term. We return to school on Monday 6th 

January 2020. 


